


Voting	Members	Present:	Micaela	Agyare,	Isaac	Escoto,	Debbie	Lee,	Thuy	Nguyen,	Denise	Perez,	Suzanne	Yamada,	Ram	
Subramaniam,	Adrienne	Hypolite,	Ray	Kaupp,	Cleve	Freeman,	Danya	Adib,	Eoin	O’Farrell,	Marcel	
Vermeer,	Chinwe	Idaka,	Donna	Wolf,	Lan	Truong	

	

Non-Voting	Members	Present:	Anthony	Cervantes,	Peter	Chow	(note	taker),	April	Henderson,	Andrew	LaManque,	Kevin	Harral,	
Amy	Edwards,	Vanessa	Smith,	Nazy	Galoyan,	Sean	Bogle,	Eric	Reed,	Lisa	Delapo,	Denise	Swett,	Elias	
Regalado,	Eric	Reed,	Lisa	Ly,	Elaine	Kuo	

	
(1)



http://fhda.edu/JoinTheConversation	
	
(3) Approve	January	31,	2018	PaRC	minutes	(second	read)	

	
Approved.	
	
(4) Approve	February	7,	2018	PaRC	minutes	

	
Approved.	
	
(5) 2018
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PaRC	member	asked	for	the	degree	and	cert,	is	it	based	on	number	of	students	or	degree/certificate	gave	out.	Nguyen	answered	
it	is	based	on	the	number	of	degree	and	certificate.	Regalado	commented	the	number	of	certificate	dropped	last	year	because	of	
ADT.	This	year	students	will	get	IGETC	and	ADT,	it	will	help	with	the	numbers.		

PaRC	members	commented	reverse	transfer	will	also	help	with	the	numbers.	Also,	promoting	online	degrees	will	help.	Nguyen	
commented	Foothill	has	25	online	degrees	and	Foothill	is	ranked	#1	affordable	online	college.	

(6) Faculty	Prioritize	Process	
	

Nguyen	moved	this	topic	to	the	March	7,	2018	PaRC	meeting.	
	

(7) Professional	Development	
	

Jeff	Anderson	recognized	problems	with	board	policy,	student	equity	plans	and	integrated	budget	proposal	and	the	educational	
masterplan	documents.	He	said	that	these	documents	mention	professional	development,	but	there	is	no	one	official	document	
that	is	specific	to	who	is	in	charge	of	professional	development.	There	is	no	central	place	for	decision	makers	to	come	together	
to	discuss	professional	development,	though	there	should	be.		
	
Majority	of	the	PaRC	members	voted	green	for	Jeff’s	statements,	including	Nguyen.	A	management	team	should	be	in	order	
specifically	for	professional	development.	
	
PaRC	member	asked	if	PDL	committee	has	a	rubric?	Carolyn	Holcroft	answered	the	session	has	not	connected	with	PDL	
committee	yet,	it	will	take	small	steps	to	develop	this	idea.		

PaRC	member	commented	



PaRC	member	asked	does	allocation	has	anything	to	do	with	budget.	Nguyen	answered	


